

NORTH COLLINS CENTRAL SCHOOL P.O. BOX 740 NORTH COLLINS, NEW YORK 14111

HIGH SCHOOL: 2045 SCHOOL STREET TELEPHONE: (716) 337-0101/FAX: (716) 337-3457 ELEMENTARY SCHOOL: 10469 BANTLE ROAD TELEPHONE: (716) 337-0166/FAX: (716) 337-0598 BUSINESS OFFICE FAX: (716) 337-0658 SCOTT J. TAYLOR Superintendent of Schools

BRANDON F. WOJCIKJr.-Sr. High School Principal

JOHN A. CATALDO Elementary Principal Chief Information Officer

JINELLE N. BURGER
Director of Student Services

October 1, 2021

Dear North Collins Families:

As we continue to navigate the health guidelines and protocols, I wanted to keep you informed with the latest updates. If your child is experiencing COVID-19 symptoms and you are seeking a negative test result so that they can return to school, you have several community-based testing options. We received updated information from the Erie County Department of Health regarding COVID-19 Testing Resources for Students and Parents. Additional testing sites will be added as soon as they are confirmed from the ECDOH. The NYS Find a Test Site is also a good resource.

There are three ways a student can return to school after experiencing COVID-19 symptoms:

- 1) Provide a negative NAAT (PCR) test, OR
- 2) Provide a doctor's note with an alternative diagnosis, OR
- 3) Stay out of school for 10 days since the onset of symptoms.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child's building principal or school nurse.

Thank you for taking the time to review this information.

Sincerely,

Scott Taylor Superintendent